
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

20th July 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

 

Roadworks which will affect the 961 Bus Service  

 

  

We have been informed that there is going to be roadworks in the Priory Road area 

from the 5th August – 24th September.  These works will have an impact on the 961 

bus service and it will not be able to travel down Priory Road.  

 

Redirected 961 route from Wednesday 8th September 2021 

  

Askew Avenue (first stop Hessle Road end), Boothferry Road, Darleys roundabout, 

Beverley Road, Wilson Street, Hull Road, Springfield Way, Gorton Road, Kingston 

Road, Willerby Road, Calvert Lane, COUNTY ROAD NORTH, LEFT ONTO BRICKNELL 

AVENUE PAST WEST BULLS, HULL ROAD, LEFT ONTO THWAITE STREET, RIGHT ONTO KING 

STREET, RIGHT ONTO HALLGATE, LEFT ONTO THWAITE STREET, RIGHT ONTO HULL ROAD, 

RIGHT ONTO BRICKNELL AVENUE, Fairfax avenue, Hall Road, Inglemire Lane to ST 

MARY’S COLLEGE  

 

If these diversions affect where your child embarks/disembarks the bus, please 

ensure that they know which stop they will need to use.  

 

Yours sincerely  

 

Dr Wild 

 

Assistant Headteacher 

 

 

 

 


